
 
 
 
 
 
From: HOPLEY, Margaret   
Sent: 15 September 2022 14:39 
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) <Licensing_CE@cheshireeast.gov.uk> 
Cc: HASKELL, Tony 
Subject: Review - Cheshire Fest @ The Lambing Shed - PREM1403 
 
Dear Licensing 
 
In response to the review of the above premises this Division received one complaint from a local 
resident relating to this event stating that the bass of the music could be heard within their property 
for the duration of the event. A letter was sent to the premise holder however no response to date. 
If this event were to be planned in the future this Division would wish to see appropriate community 
engagement with local residents and the event designed and controlled in order to not cause 
excessive noise to neighbouring properties. 
 
Regards 
Margaret 
 
Margaret Hopley | Cheshire East Council 
Senior Enforcement Officer 
Westfields c/o Municipal Buildings, Earle Street, Crewe, CW1 2BJ 
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